
ITEM 10 
 
 
 
LONDON BOROUGH OF HARROW 
 
 
COUNCIL MEETING -       14 APRIL 2011  
 
 
QUESTION WITH NOTICE  
 
A period of up to 15 minutes is allowed for the asking of written questions by 
Members of Council of a Member of the Executive or the Chairman of any 
Committee. 
 
Questioner: Councillor Susan Hall 
 
Asked of: Councillor Phillip O’Dell (Deputy Leader of the 

Council and Portfolio Holder for Environment 
and Community Safety) 

 
Question 1:   
 
“We saw recently that both Wealdstone and Hatch End now have full 
complements of Neighbourhood Champions. Can you provide an 
update on the recruitment figures for the Neighbourhood Champions 
scheme, both in terms of those signed up and those who have 
completed training?” 
 
 
 
 


